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Minutes of Meeting of IQAC

Venue: IQAC Office

Presentees

Miss.Sayema Shaban

Mr.Shakir Ashraf

Haji M.R Dar

Miss.Rubeena Majid

Miss.Saduf Bashir

Mr.Ghulam Qadir Parray.

On 2nd October 2019, IQAC members met in the Office Chamber of Principal. The agenda of the

meeting was to plan out the strategies related to completion of Syllabus & Practice of teaching. Miss

Sayema Shaban started the meeting by welcoming all the members to the meeting. She stated that as

the Colleges were closed for last three months due to abrogation of article, this has badly affected the

Educational scenario of the Valley. Students have not completed their syllabus and have not even went

for the practice of teaching. The G.Q Paray said that the most concerning thing is that telecom services

are banned and it is not possible to contact Students. Students are already suffering from mental trauma

and are completely deviated this time from education. Mr. Shakir Ashraf said that first and foremost

thing to do is to inform Students to visit college so that we can have some counseling session for them to

motivate them. He asked G. Q paray to release a notice through print media / local newspaper to inform

students to visit college.

Discussions made by IQAC

Then there was a general discussion regarding the strategies to complete syllabus & organize

practice of teaching. After a long discussion the IQAC members took the following decisions:

❖ Students to be informed through print media to visit College.

❖ Conduct of few Counseling sessions for the B. Ed trainees in order to motivate them to attend the

college.

❖ Conduction of Remedial classes for the Students during the month of November & December.
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❖ Practice of teaching to be conducted in the month of March, 2020 as schools will observe winter

vacation during Jan and Feb 2020.


